¥ay 6, 1908, 7T,

Subjec t: John Tritz Hedal. /

Dr, Bamuel Theldon,
Polytechnic Institute,
Brooklyn, Few York. f
Dear Iir. Sheldon:
In making up the report of the Board of Directors

ty 1908, we desire to include

fd2d

for the year ending May 1
a mention of the John Tritz Yedal Award. Ve attach
hereto a clipping of the paragraph on this subject that
was included in last year's report of the Board. Will
you kindly send us the necegsary data for a similar para-
greph, unless there iz additional information to be
brought to the attention of the Beard on this subject.

Very truly yours,

Aggsistant Secretary.

Inclosure.




